Announcement to 1st year engineering students:
ST, GP, GC, GM, ElT

It is brought to the attention of the above-mentioned students that an evaluation exam of the matter: “Elements of chemistry (Chemistry)” is scheduled for Tuesday 12/12/2023 during the class session (8:00 a.m.-9:30 a.m.). Attendance is mandatory.
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